
6125 Luther Lane #574 • Dallas, TX 75225 

September 12, 2018 

Honorably Mayor and City Council 
City of McKinney 

On behalf of the Post Oak Apartments, please accept this letter of support for the 
electrical sub-station being proposed by the Grayson-Collin Electrical Coop (GCEC).  
Having adequate electric power to the area will continue to spark positive economic 
development.  We look forward to more restaurants, shopping opportunities and jobs in 
this area. 

Thank you. 

Regards, 

Brandon Bolin 






